${\bf Andrew\ Fergen,}\ Superintendent$

Telephone: 605-456-2393

Steve Schoenfish, PK-12 Principal

Telephone: 605-456-0102



Newell School District 09-2

501 Dartmouth, PO Box 99 Newell, SD 57760

Fax: 605-456-2395

Dear parents and guardians, The Newell Board of Education will be approving school bus routes for the 2023-2024 school year during the July school board meeting on Monday July, 10 th , 2023. To plan each route appropriately, each family needs to complete the survey below and return it to the school in the envelope provided. If you have any knowledge of individuals moving to the area, share the information and have them call the school. We would be more than happy to help in getting their school-aged children to Newell.
My child(ren) will be riding the bus in the mornings and afternoons My child(ren) will NOT be riding the bus in the mornings and afternoons.
Name of parents and guardians along with names and ages of students if you are riding school bus:
Sincerely,
Andrew Fergen Superintendent Newell School District